
From: Andrew Holmes  
Sent: 06 June 2023 12:35 
To: Nick Bell 
Cc: Andrew & Richard Wassell ; Diane Holmes 
Subject: Camden Tree Root invasion ref ARB 14490-18265 
 

Dear Nick Bell, 
 
Andrew Wassell has suggested that I write to you as I gather that Ben Galley is 
now longer with Camden. 
 
In 2016 Ben dealt with tree root damage from a Camden-planted Norway 
Maple in the pavement outside my driveway, this involved demolishing a low 
boundary wall and rebuilding this with a 'bridge' lintel over the Maple 
roots.  Camden insurers paid for this work as arranged by Michael Wall (ref 
15TR 000009). 
 
Now the roots have invaded my front flower bed and killed a substantial privet 
hedge.  We grubbed up the hedge to reveal the extensive Maple roots - see 
photos attached.  These roots clearly come from the Camden tree and I fear 
that in time they will cause more damage to our paved driveway beyond the 
flower bed.  So we intend to remove the roots and replant the flower bed. 
 
I shall look forward to your early reply. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew Holmes 

 

--  

Andrew Holmes 

Garden Flat 

37 Redington Road 

London NW3 7QY 


